Madison Village Damaged Mailbox Policy

As snowplows take to the roads this winter season, Madison
Village is reminding residents of its policy regarding
damaged mailboxes.

If a Supervisor from Madison Village determines that a
Madison Village snowplow was at fault for damaging a
properly installed and maintained mailbox, Madison Village
will replace a 4” x 4” treated wooden post and a mailbox
approved by the United States Postal Service, or a
settlement up to $50.00.

The damage must be caused by a direct hit from a vehicle or
snowplow blade, not by thrown or pushed snow.

To ensure proper installation, the face of the mailbox must
be positioned 8” — 12” behind the edge of the pavement. It
should not be mounted on a post larger than a 4” x 4”
wooden post or 2” diameter steel pipe. Additionally, the
post may not be installed no deeper than 24” into the
ground and not be encased in concrete.

Additional questions can be directed to Madison Village Hall
at (440) 428-7526.

3-2025



